LETTERS FROM HERE AND THERE

ALASKA CENTER FOR THE
ENVIRONMENT
913 West Sixth Avenue
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

August 7, 1972
Dear Mr. Rock:

To extend our congratula-
tions on your expose of the
oil spill situation at the Happy
Valley construction camp. It
was a true public service to do
s0; your emphasis on the matter
of secretiveness (failure to re-
port and publicize) was surely
to the point.

We wish
ate and thank you for your
reprinting from the Daily News
our column on ‘““Other Voices"”
—in your July 26 edition. You
credited the Daily News; we'd
appreciate it if you'd also credit

The Alaska Center- for the
Environment, whose writers
author each column. You are

welcome to reprint any of our
columns — also to reprint from
our monthly Northern Light,
which is distributed with the
Daily News, the second Tuesday
of each month. Our sixth issue

also to congratu-

will be out on August 8.

Included with this letter is
a copy of a presentation made
at the Borough's Third Annual
Environmental Quality Seminar
—a talk which was remarkably
well-received by representatives
of business and industry not
usually receptive to such views.
I shall hope that you will find
it in some way useful.

Sincerely,

Charles Konigsberg
President



